
Physical Therapist William 'Billy' Southern
Returns to Jaffe Sports Medicine

Naple's favorite physical therapist returns to Jaffe Sports

Medicine in January 2015

NAPLES, FL, USA, January 6, 2015 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Jaffe

Sports Medicine is proud to announce the return of William

"Billy" Southern to their Naples physical therapy team.

Southern is one of the most requested therapists among

patients living in and around Naples.

Billy Southern has provided quality physical therapy to

patients living in and near Naples for 20 years. Southern

graduated from Ohio State with a degree in physical therapy

and received additional training in Boston and Miami, where

he gained a strong background in orthopedic rehabilitation.

He has special training and skills in providing therapy for patients with hip and knee

replacements.

Southern is passionate about what he does. Billy specializes in sports medicine in his

professional life but he is also a fitness-oriented individual in his personal life. In his free time,

this physical therapist spends time exercising and playing sports. His dedication to a healthy

lifestyle enables him to connect with patients and provide encouragement as they move towards

recovery.  

William Southern dedicates his 30-year career to helping people return to the activities they

enjoy while experiencing as little pain as possible. Because of this dedication to patient wellness,

Southern continually strives to expand the number of physical therapy services he provides and

improve the quality of care for each patient he sees.

When Southern returns, he will provide the same physical therapies he always had at Jaffe Sports

Medicine. He plans to increase the scope of his services over the course of the next few years, as

he completes advanced training in physical therapy. Billy intends to bring back all the charm,

enthusiasm and dedication his patients have come to know and rely on for a speedy and

comfortable recovery.

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://jaffesportsmedicine.com/contact-us/
http://jaffesportsmedicine.com/contact-us/
http://jaffesportsmedicine.com/naples-pain-management/
http://jaffesportsmedicine.com/sports-medicine/


Patients at Jaffe Sports Medicine excitedly anticipate Southern’s return. All his patients agree that

Billy’s motivation and determination inspire them to give their all during treatment. One patient,

who asked to remain anonymous, said, “Physical therapy is never easy but Billy always makes my

sessions enjoyable.”

Billy returns to Jaffe in January. He plans to work at Jaffe Sports Medicine’s downtown office at

150 Tamiami Trail North, Suite 1, Naples, FL on Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings and

Tuesday and Thursday afternoon. Patients may make an appointment by calling 239.331.8551.

Billy Southern and the rest of the staff at Jaffe Sports Medicine are waiting to serve you.

Press release courtesy of Online PR Media: http://bit.ly/1zQQUo9
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